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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
Nevada Volunteer Fire Department Response within City of Lavon
Nevada, Texas – September 7, 2018

Nevada Volunteer Fire Department has been notified by Collin County Dispatch Services that effective September 14, 2018 the City of Lavon will be receiving dispatch services from Collin County. Nevada Volunteer Fire Department will only be responding to the county areas surrounding the City of Lavon from the effective date forward.
Please Remember:
If you have an emergency dial 911. 
Please contact the city of Lavon for inquiries or non-emergency services at 972-843-4220.

Amy Cortez, 
Public Information Officer
Nevada Volunteer Fire Department
amy.cortez@nevadavfd.org
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